Kaliah L Lewis

From: Sarah Elliott King <thirdhaven@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 4:51 PM
To: Kaliah L Lewis

Subject: [EXTERNAL]520 & 522 Queen Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My name is Sarah King and | own 524 Queen Street, Alexandria, VA 22314. My property is next door to theirs. | support
Mr. And Mrs. Rowen’s request to widen the curb cut for their driveway by 3 feet 11 inches.
Sincerely,

Sarah E. King

Sent from Sarah Elliott King's iPad

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted source.



